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From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com
Sent:  Thu 2/11/2016 5:02 PM

Good afternoon everyone

We are happy to inform you that the hot water has been restored at the clubhouse.

The next time for vehicle registration is this Sunday from 3-5pm and Monday from 7-9pm. This is for units 31-60 in building 2.
If you are in building 1 or 4 and did not register last week please do so this Sunday and Monday.

We are not mailing parking stickers so please make sure to register this weekend.

Thank you

Connie Garland
Harvard Management



